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Not an election issue? 
 
15 September 2008 
 
 
The Government would like you to believe that the controversial power 
station and data centre at Tuggeranong is not an election issue. 
 
Canberrans for Power station Relocation Inc disagrees. 
 
 
CPR Inc today are releasing figures supporting the scale of opposition to the 
Stanhope Governmentʼs mishandling of this project and its unsuitable location close 
to residential suburbs on Broadacre rural buffer land. 
 
• Our website, www.nopowerstation.com, has been operational since mid May and in 
5 months we have to date served almost 10,000 visitors viewing 30,000 pages 
 
• Our petition tabled in the Assembly, calling for no power station to be built near 
residential suburbs, totals over 4,000 signatures from 90 suburbs across Canberra 
 
• Email subscribers, who signed up for updates via our website, total over 300 
members receiving regular updates and our Facebook group - “NO” to a Dirty Power 
Station Near Suburbs - has over 250 members 
 
 
CPR Inc has invited the political parties to attend our meetings to discuss our issues. 
 
• Thursday 11 September: Community Alliance Party attended 
• Thursday 18 September: ACT Greens will attend 
• Thursday 2 October, ACT Liberals will attend 
• ACT Labor have not been confirmed 
 
Our meetings are held every Thursday 7:30pm at the Scout Hall, Fadden Pines. 
 
 
Attached are flyers that we are about to distribute. They carry a straightforward 
message incorporating a timeline, backed by evidence from the released FOI 
documents, that shows the extent of misleading information previously released. 
 
Release ends 


